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Wednesday 4th May 2016 
 
FS to visit to Twycross Zoo 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We will be taking all of children in Foundation to Twycross Zoo on Friday 20th May. This will 
link in with our learning about animals and build on our knowledge and understanding of the 
natural world.    
 
In order to get the most from our trip we will be returning to school later than usual, so please 
make arrangements to collect your children at 4 o’clock on the day of the trip. We will be 
leaving school around 9.15am, so please bring your children to school at the usual time.  
 
We ask that the children wear their school uniform for the trip, including their red jumper or 
cardigan. Please make sure that they have appropriate footwear as there will be a lot of walking 
around. Please also make allowances for the weather – wellies if it is raining and an appropriate 
coat.  
  
All children will need a packed lunch for the trip, please indicate via your ParentPay account 
whether you will provide a lunch on the day or you would like school to provide a lunch under 
the Universal Infant Free School Meal scheme. All children will also need to have a water bottle 
with them in addition to any drink in their packed lunch. 
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £8 to go towards the cost of transport and entry to 
the zoo, which we would like you to make securely via our online system ParentPay by 
Monday 16th May. Although this is a voluntary payment, if we do not have enough people 
willing to contribute towards the cost of this exciting and educational opportunity the trip may 
have to be cancelled. Financial difficulties should not be a barrier to your child attending. If you 
are currently claiming benefits please contact Mrs Wren to discuss any support we can offer. 
 
If you require assistance using the ParentPay system please view the Parent Guide which is 
available on our website; if after this you require further assistance please call into the school 
office where we will be happy to assist you.  
 
Please be advised that we will use the emergency contact and medical needs information on 
your child’s records for this trip; therefore please ensure you notify the school office if there are 
any changes to yours or your child’s information.  
 
Finally, if you would be able to volunteer to come along and support the trip please let your 
child’s class teacher know.   
 
Thank you, 
 
D. Corcoran   K. Randle  V. Borman  J. Jeffery 
FS Teachers 


